24th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Baldoyle Parish Newsletter

23rd September

Reflection: “A genuine gift is freely given out of love and not necessity,
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it’s reception an occasion of gratitude and joy
Sr Stan (The Sanctuary)

Please take the newsletter home with you

— I liontaibh Dé go gcastar sinn
Dear Friends,

We are reminded in today's Gospel,
that Jesus was born in a particular place, at a
particular time in history, and among a particular
people. He walked particular roads, through
particular villages, in Galilee, in the north of Israel.
He even had the local accent !
These details remind us that God comes to us, not in
some airy-faerie way, but in our present time, in the
concrete particulars of our daily lives.
The Lord's blessing always includes a call to
conversion. Let us pray today that we may be open
to meeting God in the concrete details of our lives -
in the ordinary bits and pieces, that take our time and
energy and worries now, and that we might accept
his call to conversion, in whatever form it presents
itself to us, in our own particular circumstances right
now! *

Wishing you every blessing in the week ahead.
Fr. Peter

*T. Kehoe. Intercom.

(Coninued))
e making proper arrangements for activities

involving  children,including  ensuring
adequate adult supervision of such
activities

e keeping good records of parish activities
involving children

Anyone who has a concern for the safety or
welfare of a child or vulnerable adult should
contact the Diocesan Child Safeguarding and
Protection Service. People can also take such
concerns directly to the civil authorities:

Tusla, the Child and Family Agency, if the
concern relates to a child HSE, if the concern
relates to a vulnerable adult and the Gardai, in
an emergency.

Contact details are on the noticeboard in the Church porch.

DIOCESAN SAFEGUARDING DAY

Safeguarding is all the things we do to ensure

that children and vulnerable adults are protected from
harm.

The Archdiocese of Dublin value and encourage the
participation of children and

young people in parish liturgies and in Diocesan
activities. Safeguarding is about creating an
environment which facilitates such involvement so
that children can grow strong in their faith as they
experience the love of Jesus in his Church.

This year saw the introduction of the new updated
Diocesan Safeguarding Policy, which was launched
at Deanery meetings throughout the Dioceses. This
document clearly outlines the policies and procedures
that all parishes must have in place to safeguard
children.

Should anyone want a copy of this document, it can
be downloaded from the Dublin Diocesan Child
Safeguarding & Protection Service or alternatively,
you can collect a copy from our Parish Office.

e the measures that we put in place here in
Baldoyle Parish, as in all parishes in the
diocese, to keep children and vulnerable
adults safe are the following

e adopting a child centred approach, which involves
valuing children and demonstrating our respect for
them

e obtaining the consent of parents for the
involvement of their children in parish activities

choosing carefully those who work with children
and vulnerable adults in our parish

e Ensuring parish workers and volunteers behave
appropriately towards children and vulnerable
adults







